
RREESSOOUURRCCEE  MMAANNAAGGEEMMEENNTT  AACCTT  11999911

PPUUBBLLIICC  NNOOTTIIFFIICCAATTIIOONN  OOFF
AAPPPPLLIICCAATTIIOONNSS  FFOORR  RREESSOOUURRCCEE

CCOONNSSEENNTTSS

DETAILS of the applications for resource consent listed
below may be examined during normal office hours at
any of the Council’s Service Centre offices.  For details of
your nearest Service Centre, please telephone 941 8999.

Submissions can be made by notice in writing on Form
6A or to the like effect, and will be received at any
Council Office until 5:00pm on Thursday, 19 December
2002. The address for the Council’s Civic Office is P O Box
237, Christchurch.  A copy of every submission must also
be served on the applicant.  Forms for this purpose are
available at any Council Office (Town Planning counter).

11.. AADDDDRREESSSS:: 16 Marriner Street

PPRROOPPOOSSAALL:: To erect a new building incorporating a
residential unit and 6 bedrooms for
travellers accommodation (Bed &
Breakfast). The development will also
include associated car parking at the rear
of the site and new landscaping

AAPPPPLLIICCAANNTT:: The French Company NZ Ltd

AAPPPPLLIICCAANNTT’’SS  AADDDDRREESSSS  FFOORR  SSEERRVVIICCEE::

C/- Resource Management Group Ltd, 
P O Box 13792, Christchurch, Attn: D J
McMahon

Dated at Christchurch this 20th day of November 2002.
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PPRROOPPOOSSEEDD  CCHHRRIISSTTCCHHUURRCCHH
DDIISSTTRRIICCTT  PPLLAANN  AASS  AAMMEENNDDEEDD  BBYY

BBAANNKKSS  PPEENNIINNSSUULLAA  DDIISSTTRRIICCTT
CCOOUUNNCCIILL  DDEECCIISSIIOONN  OONN  IITTSS

DDEESSIIGGNNAATTIIOONNSS

Notice is hereby given that Banks Peninsula District
Council has made its decision confirming the existing
BPDC designations with the exception of one site where
the designation is no longer required. The decision
amends some of the conditions the designations are
subject to. From the date of this notice, the Proposed
Plan is deemed to have been amended in accordance
with this decision.

The decision can be inspected during normal opening
hours at any Council library and any of the Council’s
Service Centre offices.  For details of your nearest Service
Centre, please telephone 941 8999.

Any submitter or further submitter to the relevant parts
of the Proposed City Plan is entitled to appeal the Banks
Peninsula District Council decision by lodging a reference
with the Environment Court within 15 working days from
the date of receipt of the decision.

RREEMMOOVVAALL  OOFF  PPAARRTT  OOFF
RREEQQUUIIRREEMMEENNTT  FFOORR  ““PPOOLLIICCEE””

DDEESSIIGGNNAATTIIOONN,,  NNAAYYLLAANNDD  SSTTRREEEETT  

The Minister of Police has advised the Christchurch City
Council that he no longer requires part of the “Police”
designation requirement included in the Christchurch
Proposed City Plan over the land at 55-57 Nayland Street.

The area not required is described as Lot 2 DP 308800
and covers approximately 590 m2. The underlying zoning
of the property is Living 3. The relevant part of the
designation requirement is now removed.

The planning map showing the affected area may be
inspected during normal opening hours at any Council library
and any of the Council’s Service Centre offices. For details of
your nearest Service Centre, please telephone 941 8999.

Dated at Christchurch this 21st day of November 2002

JJaannee  DDoonnaallddssoonn
EEnnvviirroonnmmeennttaall  SSeerrvviicceess  MMaannaaggeerr
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